HARBORD VILLAGE
RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Box 68522, 360A Bloor St W.
Toronto, ON M5S 1X1

email: info@harbordvillage.com
website: www.harbordvillage.com

July 16, 2014.

Re: PB 33.15

The Waverly Hotel
484 Spadina Ave.

To Preservation Board
City of Toronto.

Dear Members:

Harbord Village Residents” Association wishes to support the efforts to give heritage protection to the
Waverly Hotel at 484 Spadina.

We have been puzzled by the decision to protect the Silver Dollar Room, while not granting protection to
the Waverly, which has been a simple, unadorned Victorian hostelry since 1900.

Respectfully, we ask you to reconsider.
With thanks,
Sue Dexter

Board
HVRA.



